
Year 6 Newsletter - Autumn 1 
Welcome to year 6! We are looking forward to a fantastic year with your
children. All of the year 6 staff cannot wait to get stuck in with learning

and teaching the children in their final year of primary school! We will be
having so much fun this year with learning about Harry Potter, World war 2
and going camping to kick off the year! Your children will be taught by Miss

Brennan and Miss Holmes. The TA’s in year 6 are Mrs Stevens and Mr
Robins. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to ring the school office,

email the teachers or speak to use at the end of the day! 
Thanks 

Read Harry Potter
Write character descriptions,
persuasive adverts and poetry
Learn about World War 2 in Britain
Build campfires and create Japanese
art
Learn about the circulatory system
Learn long multiplication and division
Read our class novel - The Final year  
by Matt Goodfellow
Write a non - chronological report
about Pablo and Pedro!
Go camping to Wike
Go to Eden Camp to learn more about
the war

This half term we will:

6NH P.E is on Monday 
6LB P.E is on Thursday, 

Book bags need to be in every
Thursday. Books and homework will
be sent out on Friday. 

Important information:

Your child’s PE kit should include:
A pair of black shorts or black tracksuit
bottoms
A white T-Shirt 
Indoor shoes/pumps 
A tracksuit top
Please ensure all clothing is named. 

Encouraging your child to read on a daily basis
 Helping your child with homework (please speak to the class teacher if you have any
questions
Encouraging your child to go on times table rock stars

You can help at home by: 


